
 

   

 

Welcome to CBA’s 

Monthly Newsletter! 

In This Issue: 
 

 

HO Family Scholarship Announcement 
 

 
The HO Family Scholarship is established in memory of Ellen & Tony C. Ho. It is also intended to continue the family’s 
tradition of supporting educational endeavors. The family had founded the Chi Yong School in Guangzhou, China and 
Saigon, Vietnam in the past. Caesar Ho, the elder son of Mr. and Mrs. Ho, will serve as Sponsor on the CBA Board. Yvonne 
Ho & Erika Ho, granddaughters, will serve as alternate Sponsors. 
 
Chinese Bioscience Association (CBA) is pleased to announce the first round of Ho Family Scholarship for the academic year 
2014. Two exceptional candidates of sons or daughters of CBA members will be selected to receive scholarship awards of 
$500 each. 
 
In order to apply, applicants must be high school juniors or seniors in the Bay Area, and intend to pursue a college major in 
the Life Sciences. Applicants must also demonstrate proof of family relationship of CBA members  
 
The complete application form along with all supporting documents must be received by mail or email (PDF) on or before 
August 31, 2014 to the Ho Family Scholarship Committee. Applicants will be evaluated and announced on September, 2014, 
and awards will be announced on October 04, 2014 during the CBA Annual Conference 
 
For further information, please check CBA website: www.cbasf.org or contact: info@cbasf.org 
 

Biotech Investment Across Borders - Asian 

Biotech Investors Panel and Reception   

Organized by CBA & BayBio 

 
With the growing appetite for life science investment in Asia and from Asia, there comes opportunity. The Investing Across 
Borders: Asian Biotech Investors Panel & Reception will provide the unique opportunity for life science entrepreneurs to 
meet and have dialogue with this distinguished group of Asian investors. 
 
The panel will share their perspectives on: 
˙What’s ‘hot’ in life sciences and investment outlook 
˙The evolving investment landscape for biotech 
˙Finding value and managing risk when identify promising biotech investment opportunities 
˙The changing role of traditional venture financing and new forms of collaboration 
˙Funding early stage biotech start ups: What role should investors, pharma and government play? 
 

 

Date & Time:  
Thursday, June 19, 2014 
5:00 – 6:00 pm Registration | Reception 
6:00 – 7:30 pm Facilitated Panel Discussion 
w/ Q&A 
7:30 – 8:00 pm Informal Networking 
 

 

Location:  
Onyx Pharmaceuticals 
249 E Grand Ave., Building 259 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 

 

Investor Panel: 

Dr. Graeme Martin, Takeda Ventures 
Dr. Wenbao (Wayne) Li, Morningside Group 
Dr. Sofie Qiao, WuXi Venture 
Dr. Min Cui, Decheng Capital 
 

 

Moderator: 

Dr. Michelle Chen 

 
Cost: 
CBA & BayBio Members: $20 
Non-members: $40 
 

Cocktail reception 

  

 
Hong Kong Economic an Trade Office San Francisco and Hong Kong Science and Technology Parks Corporation (HKSTP) 
cordially invite you to a cocktail reception to meet with HKSTP incoming Chairman Mrs Fanny Law and CEO Mr Allen Ma, 
who will share their perspectives on Hong Kong's potential as the tech hub of Asia and the practical support that HKSTP 
offers to tech entrepreneurs interested in using Hong Kong as their base to expand their business globally. 
 
Please rsvp on or before June 17. Space is limited. Registration will be taken on a first-come-first-served basis 
 
 
Date & Time:  
6:15pm to 8:00pm, Thursday, June 26, 2014 
 

 
Location:  
Terrace Room, Garden Court Hotel 
520 Cowper Street, Palo Alto, CA 94301 
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Key CBA Events 

 

Summer Picnic 

(August 16, 2014) 

------------------------- 

Annual Conference 

(October 4, 2014) 

 

 

 

We Want To Hear From You! 
 

Feedback about the newsletter 
or CBA events/membership, 

please Email us:  
info@cbasf.org 

 

    

 

 


